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I would like to begin by acknowledging the Traditional Custodians of the land on which we gather today, the Gunaikurnai people.                                                    
I pay my respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. I extend that respect to all people here today.  

I would especially like to acknowledge the land on which our school stands and ask everyone to show respect to the environment and all that it includes. 

Mother’s Day Breakfast 

You are invited to come to the St Brendan’s Primary 

School Mother’s Day Breakfast and prayer on       

Friday, 7th May, 8.00am                                             

at the Mary MacKillop hall. 

There will be raffle so bring along some loose change. 

St Brendan’s Athletics Carnival  

Tomorrow, Friday, 30th April 

Coffee Van 

Hot drinks for 

adults only 

Don’t forget to start sending your school absences via the new PAM system. 



  
Dates for the Calendar 

 APRIL 2021  

Week 2 Friday 30th St Brendan's Athletics Carnival  
Lunch Order Delivery Day (if you have placed an order) 

 MAY 2021  

Week 3 Monday 3rd 9.15am Mother’s Day Stall 

 Tuesday 4th 9.15am Mother’s Day Stall 

 Friday 7th 8.00am Mother’s Day Breakfast 
9.10am Whole School Mother’s Day Prayer 
2.30 School Assembly— School Captains 

 Sunday 9th Mother’s Day 

Week 4 Monday 10th FULL WINTER UNIFORM 

 Tuesday 11th NAPLAN 

 Wednesday 12th NAPLAN 

 Thursday 13th NAPLAN 
5.00pm Year 4/5 First Communion Parent Workshop 

 Friday 14th NAPLAN 
9.10am Class Mass Year 2 
9.10am Class Prayer Year 4 

 Sunday 16th First Communion Commitment Mass 

 JUNE 2021  

Week 8 Thursday 10th Pupil Free Day—Staff RE Development & Planning 

 Friday 11th Pupil Free Day—Staff RE Development & Planning 

Week 9 Monday 14th Pupil Free Day—Queens Birthday Holiday 

 

PAM (Parent Access Module)  

Just a reminder to sign in to PAM. We still have quite a few families who have 
not set themselves up yet. It would be greatly appreciated if you could sign 
up.  
PAM will be our main communication platform (reporting absentees,            
receiving permission slips, sick bay notification, receiving school reports 
and school diary dates).  
If you are having difficulty signing on, or didn't receive, can't find or              
accidently deleted the original email from PAM please email kwykes@lakesent.catholic.edu.au 
and we will reset your account for you.  

Thank you to the families who have already signed up. 

Tues   4/5 St Brendan’s      Lakes Entrance      9.30am 
Wed  5/5 St Colman’s       Orbost                    9.30am 
        Funeral Rosary and Mass—Maria Tranchina         St Brendan’s  11.30am 
Thurs  6/5  Kalimna Nursing Home Mass                            10.30am 
Fri            7/5   St Brendan's  (Year 6's)                                           9:10am 
                      Opal Lakeview Nursing Home Mass                 10.30am 
Sat:          8/5   St Brendan’s              Lakes Entrance      5.00pm         
Sun:         9/5   St Brendan’s                        Lakes Entrance      9.00am 
                         St Colman’s                          Orbost                   11.00am 
                      St Peter's                               Mallacoota             3.00pm    



 

Anzac Day - Dawn Service 2021 
Eve Hamer, Tommy Graham and Tayah Alslop 

 

Students from St Brendan's woke 

up before sunrise to attend the 

dawn service. It was cold but we 

thought about the conditions the 

soldiers went through and how 

they had no source of heat like we 

do today. We stood and              

remembered our ancestors who 

fought to save our land.  

They talked about the soldiers that 

risked their lives and could not see 

their families for a long time or 

ever again. We sang the national 

anthem with pride and listened to 

the Last Post with respect. Eight 

wreaths were laid during the     

ceremony but you could lay your 

own after. As school captains, 

Tommy and Eve laid the wreaths 

that represented St Brendan's. 

All in all it was a wonderful        
experience.  

By Eve Hamer and Tayah Alslop 



 

Students from St Brendan's woke up at 5:30am to attend the 
dawn service. I tried to warm up with a hot chocolate. It   
didn’t work. We went down to the dawn service and when I 
was cold I thought about how cold Uncle Percy would have 
been when he was fighting and how many other people had 
to do the same like my great grandfather McLean who died 
in WW2 and my grandfather Edwards who fought in the  
Australian Navy.  
 
The last entries in Uncle Percy’s  journal which I have read 
were: 

30th April, 1915 

A quiet night and awful cold, got my pack and everything in 
it, a bullet right through it and spoilt the waterproof sheet. 
Got relieved from the trenches today and went down to the 
beach and dug ourselves in for a spell. 

1st May, 1915 

Had a good sleep last night and lay about all day, counted 
over 200 shrapnel shells burst inside an hour but nearly all 
out to sea and didn't do any damage. 

2nd May, 1915 

Back to trenches today left about 10am. 

Diary of Private Graham - No 327 C Company, 8th Battalion. 

Born 10th Feb, 1897   Died 2nd May, 1915. 

Although it was freezing, early and I would have preferred 
sleeping in my Oodie in my bed, it gave me plenty of time to 
show my respect and to appreciate those who have fought 
and are still fighting for us. In my role as school captain with 
Eve I placed the wreath.  

By Tommy Graham 

 

Prayer service held at St Brendan’s on Friday afternoon. 



 

 

.  

As we head into Term Two, it is worth   

remembering that it is still Easter! How 

can we spread the Easter message of hope 

and new life in our families and           

communities? We invite you to talk as a 

family about ways you can make a        

positive impact on those closest to you. 

                  WELCOME TO OUR FAITH   C
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You may have noticed some exciting             

developments in our school grounds over the 

holidays. Outdoor seating and tables have 

been installed in the top play area adjacent to 

the Church. Then last week, our Environment 

Captains, along with some able-bodied helpers, 

planted out the garden beds near the tables 

and chairs. The children did a fabulous job and 

displayed great perseverance to get the job 

done. Thank you Bailey, Poppy, Henry, Harry, 

Will, Mason and Jordan. 

Watch out for what comes next! 

 



On Wednesday, 21st of April, 2021 the whole of 
our school's student population ran the first level 
of the 2021 cross country competition. 
 
The Foundation students ran a lap of the Father 
Shanley Oval, the grade ones, twos and threes 
ran one lap of the course marked out by Mr 
Bates, the grade fours ran two laps of the course 
and the grade fives and sixes ran three. 
 
Thanks heaps to Mr Bates who made the event 
possible.  It was a great day for everyone .     
Everybody tried their best and congratulations to 
all those who made it through. 







On Monday, April 26th, 2021 around 36 St Brendan's students travelled by bus to Nagle College 
in Bairnsdale to compete in the division level of cross country. 
 
There were ten different schools that competed, including St Brendan's. 
The events took place in order of age starting at the 11/12 yr old boys and going down from 
there. 
 
Congratulations and good luck to all those now going to Warragul on the 3rd of June to compete 

in the regionals level.                             By Ameila Midson 
 



Local football is back and better than ever. 

Harrison Bennett and Riley Jakins 
 

During the coronavirus pandemic lots of young 
footy players have been waiting patiently for local 
football to start up again. But now that the coro-
navirus is mostly under control in Victoria we can 
enjoy a match of local football. The Lakes En-
trance     under 13s team have played their first 
match against the Bairnsdale footy club. The 
Lakes   Entrance team came out with a win, the 
score at the end of the game was 96 to 7 and we 
won by 89 points, we sung our club song with 
pride and   excitement. We were thrilled with how 
much we won by. 

Catch A Coin  

By Emily Bayard & Matylda Petersen 

Last term, the Social Justice Committee came up 
with the idea to have a “catch a coin” competition to 
raise money for Project Compassion. We went to 
each classroom and all the students separated into 
their house colours, there were two Social Justice 
leaders per group, that guided the students to be 
able to complete the activity. 
Most students brought in coins and it was great to 
see everyone participating and raising money for 
such a good cause, even if you just brought in a 5c 
coin it still contributed to helping others in foreign 
countries who are less fortunate than us.  
We have raised $1074.60 all together, that was more 
then our goal!!! We made $616.25 from the Easter 
egg raffle and $458.35 from the coin toss. 
A big congratulations to GREEN HOUSE for winning 
the coin toss, you win an afternoon with the Social 
Justice Team! 
Overall it was a fantastic learning experience for us 
as leaders and we hope that it opened possibilities of 
helping others in the future. 

 
 



 

On the holidays I was lucky enough to go to the Scout     
Cuboree in Gembrook. To get to Gembrook was a two hour 
trip on a bus. The cuboree was brilliant, there were 3300 
kids from around Australia. I shared a tent with five other 
kids, two Bairnsdale Cubs and three kids from Traralgon 
Cubs. There was a night show with music, singing, colourful 
laser lights shining around. An Aboriginal man came as a 
guest speaker he told some jokes & talked about the land 
that we were camping on.  
There was lots of great food and we had dessert every night, 
oh it was yum! 
We did activities like archery, space games, maze, mud run, 
colour run, slip & slide, cherry lane game like tiggy, football, 
basketball! My favourite activity of the week was archery. 
Even though I had a fantastic time at camp it was really nice 
to come home to see my family and have a nice hot shower 
and sleep in my bed.  
 
 
by Jarred Graham - Year 4 Blue 



St Brendan’s Op Shop has second hand school    
uniform available. Winter uniform in stock. 
Lots of winter skirts, 
blouses and jackets. 
Open 10am-2pm    
Tuesday, Wednesday & 
Thursday also open 
Easter Saturday &  
Monday 10am-2pm 

 

A reminder that the car park at the front 
of the school and the church are NOT 
drop off zones.  If you enter these car 
parks you MUST walk your children into 
the school.  DROP OFF ZONE is via the 
Mary MacKillop Hall carpark only.  The 
Disabled  Parking spaces are only for  
people with permits.   

Sometimes parents want to alter the arrangements about 

picking up children after school.  

Please try and make these arrangements in the   morning 

so that you can explain to your child the  arrangements. 

A key ring on your child’s school 

bag is a good idea. This lets 

them know what is happening 

at the end of the day—carline, 

bus tonight, pick up outside 

classroom. 

Orders are due: 

Thursday, 6th May 



 
Items to collect and send into school 

 

NOTE: JEWELLERY is    
restricted to the following - a 
wrist watch, no more than 

one matching pair of studs 
or sleepers, a religious  

medallion on a chain to be 
worn under clothing.     

Fashion jewellery, make-up 
and nail polish are not     

permitted. 

Found on the Playground. 
Please contact the office 
to collect. 

 

 

If you placed an order in Issue 2 and 
ordered either of the following books 
can you please contact the office. 
• The Bad Bassinis—No name on order 

form & No money 
• DIY Putty Lab—No name on order 

form 
Thank you 

Book 

Club    

Orders 



 
MINIROOS Ages 4-8 – vacancies still 
available for Lakes Entrance & Orbost 
Go to www.miniroos.com.au, click on 
Where Can I Play? Select Aldi MiniRoos 
Kick-off, Search by Postcode, Select 
Bairnsdale Soccer Club, View Available 
Programs, then Register. 

  
For further information contact the club via 
email info@bairnsdalesoccerclub.com 

http://www.miniroos.com.au/
mailto:info@bairnsdalesoccerclub.com

